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Year 6 Leavers Arrangements 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is with a heavy heart that we look to say goodbye to our year 6 children. To enable them to feel that 
their time at Chesswood has been recognised and celebrated, we are organising several features from 
next week onwards.  
 
To help support the children with the transition to High School the daily learning on Thursday 9th July 
will be focusing on issues related to transition. The children will be able to reflect on their expectations 
for High School; the expectations that High School will have of them; how to manage friendships and 
family conflict; as well as making a record of aspects of grammar they have covered this year and their 
written methods. The children will be working from booklets. If you are unable to print at home and 
would like a booklet, we will have copies available in the office for collection.  
 
We will be holding a leavers’ assembly for the children on the morning of Thursday 16th July and this 
will available as a live stream for all children who remain at home. This link will be sent home via 
SchoolsBuddy prior to the event.  It would be wonderful if your child can view this as we do have some 
children at home who have been nominated for an award. This will be a lovely opportunity for them to 
feel part of the Chesswood community once again.  
 
We want our year 6 leavers to be able to look back at the friendships they have built over the past four 
years and their time at Chesswood so we have arranged for year books to replace shirt signing. We 
think the year books will be a wonderful keepsake to look back at how far they have come and their 
time here. Year books will be available to collect from the office on Friday 17th July and Monday 20th 
July.  
 
To help us fund the production of the year books we are asking for a contribution of £3 which can be 
paid through Schools Buddy or handed into reception when you collect.  If you are unable to make this 
contribution at this time please contact jpeace@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk because we would like all 
our year 6 children to have a copy of this fantastic keep sake. 
 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
 
Jo Peace 
Chesswood Junior School 
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